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Mediation Update
May 27, 2015

Brothers and Sisters,

The line staff mediation team held a negotiation session
without the Fact Finder last week. Our team is very pleased to
say that the session was positive and productive. We were able to
keep our Letter of Agreement intact, which was a major battle for
us to retain. In our contract there are several references to the
Letter of Agreement housed in other articles. Due to preserving
the Letter of Agreement we were able to close those articles. All
in all our team was able to close seven articles during that session.

The articles that remain open are Hours of Work, Salary and
Wages and Position Classification. Our Fact Finder has
expressed that he would like to hold another session of mediation
before we head into hearings, although the next date has not been
confirmed. Our team has continued to prepare for each session
and their hard work is showing.

[ will continue to keep you posted as we move through the
fact finding process. I do appreciate your patience as our team

works to secure fair language for the last remaining open articles.

In Solidarity,

Ellen Cribbin
1t Vice President, Line Staff



